
OFFICE OF THE FULTON COUNTY DISTRICT ATTORNEY 

ATLANTA JUDICIAL CIRCUIT 

136 PRYOR STREET SW, 3RD FLOOR 

ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303 

Toni TFT Wilus TELEPHONE 404-612-4980 

District Attorney 

January 26, 2024 

Dear Mr. Jordan: 

I am writing to you regarding your January 12, 2024, letter to Attorney Nathan Wade, who 

is retained by this office as a Special Assistant District Attorney. Your letter requested records of 

the Fulton County District Attorney’s office, so Mr. Wade forwarded your letter to me as District 

Attorney for response. 

Your letter is simply a restatement of demands that you have made in past correspondence 

for access to evidence in a pending Georgia criminal prosecution. As I said previously, your 

requests implicate significant, well-recognized confidentiality interests related to an ongoing 

criminal matter. Your requests violate principles of separation of powers and federalism, as well 

as respect for the legal protections provided to attorney work product in ongoing litigation. 

I refer you to my previous responses to your inquiry for more detailed analysis. 

Yours in 

f =k 
ni T. Willis 

Fulton County District Attorney 

Atlanta Judicial Circuit 


